
 

 
 

Marine Drive Businesses / Residents beyond Admiralty Way 

Standard Bank 5150 (Olympic) & FUNTRI Triathlon 

Race Date - Sunday, 24th November 2019 

Good day 

We will again be hosting the Standard Bank 5150 (Olympic distance) and FUNTRI triathlon event in Nelson 

Mandela Bay. This year the event will take place on Sunday, 24th November 2019.  The main event hub 

will take place out of the Kings Beach Car Park area.  This event has received the consent of the NMBM 

and has been categorised by SAPS as a Low Risk event.   The NMBM Events Office and SAPS Humewood 

have been advised. 

As per the NMBM Traffic Plan developed for this event, we would like to advise the businesses, their staff 

and residents of Marine Drive of the anticipated road closure on Sunday morning, 24th November 2019 

whilst the above event is underway.   

 

AFFECTED AREAS / TRAFFIC  

Between Drifstands and Marine Drive / Admiralty Way intersection 

Half-road closure - the sea side lane will be closed i.e. vehicles travelling down the side roads to Marine 

Drive will be able to turn LEFT only onto Marine Drive – direction Summerstrand to CBD / City / M4 – as 

the land side lane only will be open to traffic. 

 

Marine Drive / Admiralty Way intersection to Schoenmakerskop (Sappershoek) : 

Full road closure (see detail below) - no vehicular access. 

• Humewood Golf Club :  access via NMU. 

• Pine Lodge :   There will be radio-controlled access from the NMU back gate to Pine Lodge:  one-

directional only at any given time. 

• Willows / Madiba Bay Resorts :   Until 08h00, vehicles may exit the resorts on Marine Drive and 

turn LEFT only towards Schoenmakerskop / Victoria Drive.  Until 07h30, vehicles may enter to the 

resorts via Schoenmakerskop only.   

From 08h00 until 11h30, NO vehicles will be allowed to depart from or access Willows or any of the 

Madiba Bay Resorts / drive on this portion of Marine Drive. 

• Exiting Schoenmakerskop :  Vehicles may leave Schoenmakerskop via Victoria Drive only.  NO access 

allowed via Marine Drive to Summerstrand / City. 

From 11h30 (or, when all athletes have completed this portion of the bike course) portions of the road 

will re-open.   Marine Drive should open fully by 12h30. 

EMERGENCIES ONLY Race Day telephone number 079 266 6263 

We apologise for any inconvenience and would encourage you to support the athletes participating in 

front of your premises. They certainly appreciate the public’s support. 

Notice from IRONMAN / World Endurance South Africa 
7 5th Avenue, Walmer,  Tel 041 581 7990 

Notice updated 30 August 2019 


